
 

 
SAVE THE DATE!  

 

 

 

 

Saturday, August 12, 2017, 11:00 am – 3:00 pm  

King County Water District No. 90  

Is celebrating the District’s  

65TH ANNIVERSARY 

 &  

CUSTOMER APPRECIATION DAY! 

Come celebrate this monumental event  

and enjoy family games, food, prizes, and activities! 

To RSVP or for more information, contact  

Outreach Coordinator, Deb Gill at debg@kcwd90.com or  

call the District office at 425 255-9600 

 

 


